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Prime Strategies, Inc. 

Memo 

To: Emmeline Palma, Williamson County Auditor’s Office 

Cc: Tomika Lynce, Williamson County Auditor’s Office 

From: Michael J. Weaver 

Date: 5/17/2017 

Re: Budget Transfer – LTP Corridor Studies 

Additional dollars are needed for the full buildout traffic model to be done by Kennedy 
Consulting on the Corridor A-1/FM1660 project so that we can go through the NEPA 
process. Please make the following budget transfers: 

 Move $236,000.00 from P-457 LTP ROW to P-458 Corridor A1/FM1660  

 

If you have any questions please let me know. 

Cc: Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Williamson County Senior Director of Infrastructure 
 Charlie Crossfield, Sheets & Crossfield, LP 

Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB 
 Marie Walters, PSI 
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